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Hello, just a note to let you know I’m interested in getting HB 2469 passed. It’s hard enough for farmers to make a
living without having to deal with bogus GMO litigation. I’m still waiting for the GMO industry to come out of the
shadows and approve simple labelling.
Thank you,

Fred Ingram
Multnomah County
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